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On 4
th

 September, 2024, NDLI Club of RCCIIT organized student awareness program for the 2024 batch of 

1
st
 year B.Tech students. Mrs. Debalina Mukherjee, the Institute’s Librarian, provided an in depth overview 

of the goals of National Digital Library of India. She explained the objectives of NDLI and its services in 

details along with the possible future benefits. A membership drive was also conducted simultaneously.  

Over 300 students attended the event.  Mrs. Mukherjee demonstrated how students can access a range of 

digital resources, including audio files, video lectures and various text documents from the NDLI platform.  

A few glimpses of the event are given below: 

 

 

 

 


